
PARISH OFFICE AND CONTACTS 

 

Website:  www.kedroncatholicparish.org.au 

Email:  kedron@bne.catholic.net.au 

Parish Address: 134 Somerset Road, 
            Kedron  Qld  4031 

Phone:  (07) 3357 6640 

 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 

Monday to Thursday  8.30am - 3.00pm 

Friday   8.30am - 12.00pm 
 

PARISH TEAM 
 

Fr Mario Debattista ofm                               
Parish Priest 
Email: 
DebattistaM@bne.catholic.net.au 

Ph:  0429 600 711 

 
 

Mrs Sandra Di Francesco                                     
Parish Manager 
Email:  kedron@bne.catholic.net.au 
 

Mrs Maria Hopes                                                
Sacramental Coordinator 
sacramental.kedron@bne.catholic.net.au 

 

PARISH SCHOOL 
 

St Anthony’s School 
Mr Martin Wilkie  Principal 

Ph: 3357 6185 

Email:  pkedron@bne.catholic.edu.au 

www.stanthonyskedron.qld.edu.au 

 

PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 

Mr Johnny De Angelis (Chair) 
Email:  j.deangelis@bigpond.com 

Ph:  0438 119 709 

 

WEEKEND MASS TIMES 
Saturday (Vigil) 5.00pm 

Sunday    7.30am, 9.30am 

      & 5.30pm 

 

WEEKDAY MASS TIMES 
Monday   8.00am 

Tuesday   8.00am 

Wednesday  9.00am 

Thursday  8.00am 

Friday   8.00am 

 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION  
Monday & Thursday 8.30am 

 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday   4.00 - 4.30 pm  OR 

please call Fr Mario to arrange a time to 
meet individually. 
 

SAFEGUARDING REPRESENTATIVE 

Mrs Sandra Di Francesco 

Ph:  0448 356 599 

 The Parish Community of 
           St Thérèse and St Anthony  

                                            

 The Little Flower Church  - In the care of the Franciscan Friars 

Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time, 20th June 2021 (YEAR B) 

Reflection… 

The Voice which Accompanies to the Other Side 

Every element of the universe, even the most destructive, is listening for 
the voice of Our Lord, “Quiet, be still.” In this Gospel story, the waters of 
chaos respond to the voice of the Lord of all creation,  allowing Jesus to 
accompany his disciples to the other side of the Sea of Galilee. 

We all know of times when chaos storms into our life, when we feel we 
are being swamped whether from outside or from some part of our own 
personality. Some part of our life is facing death. We may cry out to Je-
sus “Don’t you care?”.  

He will come to accompany us but always to “the other side”. Our Lord 
does not indulge the fantasy of “turning back the clock”. We have to keep 
rowing in a new direction. There is no nostalgic return to the old situation. 
We may well feel displaced, disoriented, but Our Lord is our companion 
in the unfamiliar situation we have reached.  

We could take a moment to pray for Our Lord to help us in all life-

threatening situations, especially in the final transit through the wrenching 
chaos of death. May we hear him rebuke the Prince of Darkness and 
Death: “Quiet, be still” as he accompanies us to the other side, to the 
promised land of Heaven.  

© Fr Michael Tate   

The Parish Office will be closed on the  
Thursday 24th June 2021.   

The staff will be attending an  
Archdiocesan Professionals Day for all parishes. 

RCIA: The Rite of Christian 
Initiation of Adults 

Are you interested in learning about the Catholic 
faith? 

Are you a baptised Catholic and have not received Confirmation or 
been prepared for Holy Communion? 

Are you baptised, but have had little or no formal religious education 
and would like to learn more about your faith? 

Are you married to a Catholic and attend Mass, and would like to know 
what the next step is to become one of the Catholic faithful? 

                                                                                                      
Kedron Parish offers a group-based journey that leads people into 
learning more about the Catholic faith and their relationship with God, 
and providing the opportunity for people to ask and to discuss about 
some of the basic questions of life.  In so doing, the journey provides 
participants with the framework to explore whether the  answers to 
these questions can be found in the Catholic faith. 
 

If you, or anyone you know would like to join the next RCIA pro-
gram, or simply find out more about it, please ask them to con-
tact Fr Mario directly on 0429 600 711 or by email. 



PARISH EVENTS THIS WEEK 

 

Monday 21 June 
Mass  8.00am 

Adoration after Mass 

 Taekwondo  4.30, 5.45 & 7.00pm 

 Roses Choir Practice 7.00pm 

 

Tuesday 22 June  
Mass  8.00am 

Rosary after Mass 

Samaritans  9.00am 

 

Wednesday 23 June 

Mass (with Yr 2)  9.00am 

Delamore  Mass  4.45pm 

Enviro and Social Justice Group  7.00pm 

   
Thursday 24 June  

Mass  8.00am 

Adoration after Mass 

Encounter Kedron   3.00pm 

 

  Friday 25 June 

Mass  8.00am 

Christian Meditation   9.00am 

  
Saturday 26 June 

Reconciliation  4.00pm  
Mass  5.00pm 

 

Sunday 27 June 

Mass  7.30am & 9.30am 

Confirmation Candidates BBQ 10.30am  
Baptisms 11.00am   

 Mass  5.30pm  

 NEXT WEEK’S READINGS 

Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time  
27th June 2021 

1st Reading:  Wis 1:13-15; 2:23-24  
2nd Reading: 2 Cor 5:14-17  

Gospel:  Mk 5:21-43 or Mk 5:21-24. 35-43  

LITTLE FLOWER CHRISTIAN 

MEDITATION GROUP 

Our Kedron Parish Christian Meditation group meets 
each Friday at 9.00am at the Parish Hall.                         

Everyone is very welcome. 

Children’s Liturgy & Mass 

Our Children’s Liturgy on the 1st, 2nd and 3rd Sundays of 
the month at the 9.30am Mass resumes in February. 

Our Children’s Mass is on the 4th Sunday of the month at 
the 9.30am Mass. 

For more information, contact: 

Children’s Liturgy                                               
Carmel Burroughs 

acburroughs1@hotmail.com 

Children’s Mass                                                 
Mav Green  

mav_sp_green@hotmail.com 

Singing Group                                                  
Christine Masters 

christine@musicmasters.com.au 

Please pray for our recently deceased: 

Yvonne Coyne, Maureen Saxil, Sally Withington, 
Carol Brooks, Elizabeth McCormick 

and those whose Anniversaries occur about now:   
 Cheryl Moran, Rose Graham, Anita Lambert, Lin Graham, 

Joyce Taylor, Sofia Abis, Candido Sintome, Annemarie Kofler, 
Chinit Pe, Constance Peach, Mary Azul, Stella Spillane,      

Herman Vargas 
 WE PRAY FOR THE SOULS OF ALL THE FAITHFUL DEPARTED;  

MAY THEY REST IN PEACE.  

The Legion of Mary will be celebrating its centenary in    
September this year;  

Leading up to the special occasion, we would like to invite 
everyone to the: 

Legion of Mary Exhibit 
Presented by Brisbane Comitium 

at 377 St Paul's Tce 

Fortitude Valley Qld 4006 

on Saturday 26th - Sunday 27th June 2021 

10:00am - 1:00pm 

Seeking Special Ministers of the Eucharist 
St Vincent’s Private Hospital Northside   
 

St Vincent’s Private Hospital Northside is currently 
seeking Special Ministers of the Eucharist to assist 
our Spiritual Care team. In this role you will have the 
opportunity of joining the healing ministry of Jesus 
Christ by visiting our patients to offer them the bless-
ing of Holy Communion.  

We are looking for Special Ministers of the Eucharist to join our 
volunteer service on the 1st, 2nd and 4th Sunday of each month. 
Ideally you are currently serving as a Special Ministers of the Eu-
charist in your parish, have the endorsement of your pastor and 
are available between 8.30am – 12noon. 
Would you consider offering a few hours once a week so that this 
important Ministry may continue?  Please contact Sharyn Smith to 
receive an application form: Sharyn.smith@svha.org.au or phone 
3326 3156.  

The Samaritans of Kedron Parish specially invite you to join 
our community here at the hall between 9am to 12 noon on 
Tuesdays.  It is only $5 to attend.  
We provide loads of activities including bingo, art, cards and 
scrabble.  If you knit/crochet, bring along your current project 
and work on it while you chat with those at the craft table.   
Scrumptious sandwiches and a sweet treat make Morning Tea 
very enjoyable. 
Even maybe win a raffle prize or lucky door prize.   
Contact Jill on 0438612177 AND LEAVE A MESSAGE BY 
SAYING SAMARITANS . I will Phone you back.   

LAUDATO SI’ ACTION PLAN LAUNCHED  

The Vatican’s Dicastery for Integral Human Development 
launched the Laudato Si’ Action Platform this week. The Arch-
diocese is partnering in the development of the Platform which 
encourages Catholics around the world to embrace the call to 
ecological conversion. The Laudato Si’ Action Platform invites 
Catholic families, parishes, schools, dioceses, religious con-
gregations and other institutions to develop a Laudato Si’ plan 
to care for our common home, the earth. The Platform web site 
currently has infor-mation and resources about developing a 
plan and the Archdiocese will continue to work with the 
Dicastery and other partners around the world to add to the 
resources available to those who want to deepen their commit-
ment to caring for creation. The complete set of resources will 
be launched on the Feast of St Francis of Assisi, 4 October. 
The Laudato Si’ Action Platform web site is:  
www.laudatosiactionplatform.org/  
If you would like more information and help to participate in the 
development of a Laudato Si’ plan, you are welcome to contact 
Peter Arndt at arndtp@bne.catholic.net.au or on 0409 265 476.  



Join other youth this 

SUNDAY 20 JUNE 

AT LITTLE FLOWER PARISH HALL 

3.30pm TO 5.00pm 

SCHOOL YEARS 4 TO 7 

We will be focusing on the 

 10 Commandments this time.  
 

•  Ice breaker games  

•  Video & Discussion  

• Board game 

•  Activity 

•  Charades  

•  Prayer and snacks  

 

For further information contact: 
           kedron@bne.catholic.net.au 

            or Jaimi Santhosh 0421 418 861 

            Organised by Jesus Youth 

Queensland. 

Sacramental Programme 

First Holy Communion 

Our Sacramental Programme is family-centred and Parish
-based. It is a partnership in which families and the Parish 
community work together in the preparation and celebra-
tion of the Sacraments for our children.  In this context, 
children can better learn what it means to be a Catholic. 

Any baptised Catholic child in Grade 4 or above who has 
made their Confirmation is eligible to enrol and pre-
pare for the Sacrament of Holy Communion. 

Maria Hopes is the Sacramental Coordinator and can 
be contacted for all enquiries via email at:  
sacramental.kedron@bne.catholic.net.au 

Key Dates for First Holy Communion 2021 

Enrolments: June 21st - July 19th 

A.  Information Session 

Sunday 18th of July at 11am or Wednesday 21st of July 
at 7pm at the Church of St Therese and St Anthony, 
80 Turner Road,  Kedron.  Please attend one of these 

sessions, at which there will be an overview of the Sacra-
ment of Holy Communion and details regarding the pro-

gram. 

B.  Enrolment Mass 

All children with at least one parent are required to 
attend Mass on: 

 Sunday July 25th at 4.00pm 

 

C.  Workshop 

(One parent must attend, and please no siblings) 

August 22 (Sunday) 1.00 pm - 3.00pm 

 

D. First Holy Communion Masses 

You are welcome to bring your child to any Mass over 
two weekends: 

Aug 28th & Sept 4th (Saturday)  5:00pm 

Aug 29th & Sept 5th (Sunday) 
7:30am,  9:30am,  5.30pm 

2021 St Bonaventure Lecture 

 

“Crumbs from the Table…” 

WOMEN AND THE CHURCH 

Presented by  
Sr Sue Phillips FMM 

Thursday 15 July at 6.30pm 

Padua College Auditorium 

Book your tickets now using the link below 

http://www.trybooking.com/BRYTL 

Enquiries: mwinney@padua.qld.edu.au 

Join us for 
Encounter Kedron 

for School Yrs 7 & up 
 Sunday 20th June 

6.30-8.30pm. 

Come together for music & 
song, inspiring talks, 

meeting friends, and fun! 

Join us also for the Sunday 5.30pm 
Mass 

beforehand led by the 
Encounter Kedron music team 

VERSE FOR VINNIES — SUNDAY JUNE 27  

Our V4V Concert on Sunday June 27 at 1.30pm at 67 
Dawson Parade Grovely . Cost $15.  
sees The North Pine Bush Poets as our Feature perform-
ers.  
There will be 20 different performers so you will get a great 
variety of both poems and personalities.  
These poets only perform for Verse for Vinnies every three 
years so this is one concert you should see and hear.  
Under Covid Conditions, if you were not at the Febru-
ary or April concerts you need to provide us 
(noel@noelstallard.com) with your NAME ADDRESS 
PHONE CONTACT and EMAIL.  
Those who have been at these concerts just need to in-
form us as to who is coming. Seats will be allocated.  
We really do appreciate your support for the battlers in our 
community.   



Cuts on Clifford 
Barbara Goddard 

 
132 Clifford Street, 

Stafford Heights  
Phone 3359 5199 

 

For your dental NEEDS : 
 

Dr Norris FENG 
 

BRITE FAMILY  DENTAL 
 

1/236 Stafford Road 

STAFFORD Qld 4053 

3359 1029 

www.britefamilydental.com.au 

All volunteers, whether directly or indirectly 
involved with children and vulnerable adults, 

are  required to view a 25  minute video 
presentation, as part of our compliance with the 

Archdiocese Safeguarding Policy.  It can be 
viewed at:                                                                                                    

safeguardingaob.com.au/safeguarding-
training.html                                                                      

Go to the Safeguarding Training Tab at the top 
of the page.  Click. Scroll down the page past 

“Safeguarding Essentials Preparation (Level 1) 
to “Safeguarding Induction”.   Click on the 

arrow to play the video.  On conclusion. Please 
print off and sign the PDF version of the 

“Certificate of Completion”, and email (or return 
original to the Parish Office).  For convenience, 
certificates may be placed into an addressed 

envelope marked “SAFEGUARDING” and 
placed in the collection plate at any mass.                                                                                     

Safeguarding is everyone’s  responsibility.  

Police Check and BlueCard's and other  
associated forms have been                       

simplified!  
There is a new portal for registration of  

volunteers.  The Welcome Portal can be 
accessed via                                                                

http://archbne.org/welcome.                                                                                
In the  portal, volunteers will be asked to 

enter personal  
information and volunteer position details 
which will automatically prepopulate forms 

to be signed.  
If you have not completed forms yet and 

are involved in ministry 
PLEASE ATTEND TO THIS ASAP.     

If you have any questions, please  contact 
Sandra in the office.  

Something for the Kids... 


